
 
 
Armando Fernandez is Area Manager for External Affairs for Florida Power & Light 
Company, the largest electric utility in Florida and one of the largest rate-regulated utilities 
in the United States. FPL serves 4.7 million customer accounts in Florida and is a leading 
employer in the state with approximately 10,000 employees. The company consistently 
outperforms national averages for service reliability while customer bills are below the 
national average. A clean energy leader, FPL has one of the lowest emissions profiles and 
one of the leading energy efficiency programs among utilities nationwide. FPL is a 
subsidiary of Juno Beach, Florida-based NextEra Energy, Inc. (NYSE: NEE).  
 
Prior to joining FPL’s External Affairs Department in 2012, Mr. Fernandez worked for FPL 
FiberNet, a Subsidiary of FPL’s Parent Company NextEra Energy, as their Wireless 
Attachment Project Manager & Fiber to the Cell Site Program Manager.  Preceding Mr. 
Fernandez’ engagement with NextEra Energy, He served as T-Mobile Wireless’s Regional 
Development Manager for Southern Florida and in that capacity managed the deployment 
of their cellular infrastructure for all of South Florida including the network launch of their 
Ft. Myers BTA.  While at T-mobile, Mr. Fernandez was asked to serve on the E911 
subcommittee reporting to the State Legislature on the deployment of E911 services. 
Before Mr. Fernandez’ extensive work in the telecom industry, he served for seven years as 
Chief of Staff to County Commissioner Miguel Diaz de la Portilla.  
 
Mr. Fernandez was born and raised in South Florida and resides in Coral Gables with his 
wife Analia and 1 year old son Marcus. Mr. Fernandez received his undergraduate degree in 
public administration from Florida International University where he graduated Magna 
Cum Laude as a member of the Golden Key National Honor Society and Phi Kappa Kappa 
Honor Society. 
 


